NCR CASA & Hope's Place

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

MEET OUR BOARD MEMBER

DeNae Bechard

Board President

DeNae became a board member March of 2023.

Why did she become a board member? "I had considered becoming a CASA previously, but my schedule

considered becoming a CAS, previously, but my schedule didn't allow the flexibility needed. I was approached about serving as a board member instead and



was happy to volunteer my time in a way that can still make a positive difference for the youth in our region."

What does she enjoy about being a board member? "I enjoy supporting and working with the knowledgeable professionals in the NCK CASA/Hope's Place CAC organization and seeing their passion reflect in their work. I love knowing that they, and in turn we as a board, are helping create hopefully positive outcomes for difficult and unfortunate circumstances."

Words from DeNae: "Hello all! I'm DeNae. 2024 brought my second year as a member of the board of directors where I'm currently serving as Board President. The mission of our organization is near and dear to my heart because I've seen firsthand the positive impact it has had on youth.

I grew up in a home daycare that my mother ran for over 18 years and saw many different situations and family dynamics, some obviously more troubled than others. I saw the difference that constructive, positive influence can have on any child, and the importance of having someone in their corner with their best interest in mind. I currently work for K-State Research and Extension in the Beloit office where I enjoy serving the public and youth through 4-H and other ag and community wellness initiatives. I live in Cawker City with my husband, our daughter, and dog, and enjoy coaching softball, fishing, reading, and playing disc golf in my spare time!"

SAVE THE DATE!

Dueling Pianos 2024

Saturday November 2, 2024



JOIN OUR FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE

Fundraising Committee

We are getting ready for our upcoming fundrasing projects. We are looking for dedicated and helpful individuals to be on our committee!

Contact us to join!
office@nckcasa.com

Open House

AUGUST 8TH WE HAD AN OPEN HOUSE TO SHOW YOU GUY WHAT WE HAD BEEN DOING IN THE OFFICE!











Thank you...

Thank you to all that were able to attend our Open House! We had a blast showing off our office. Did you see all the awesome murals?! Well guess what? There is still more to come!

NCK CASA & Hope's Place CAC 910 W. 11th St. Concordia, KS 66901



AUGUST NEWSLETTER

Contact us or send this back to sign up for monthly newsletters!

Name: _		
Adress:		
Email:		

How would you like to receive your newsletters?

Mail or Email

785-243-8200 officeenckcasa.com



